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December 21, 2015
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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND HAND DELIVERY

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:	Rainier View Water Company, Inc. - Issuance of Securities

Dear Mr. King:

The purpose of this letter is to advise the Commission that Rainier View Water Company, Inc. is about to issue evidence of indebtedness.  This letter provides the information required by RCW 80.08.040.

Pursuant to RCW 80.08.040(1), the purpose for which the issuance is made is to obtain funds to purchase equipment needed in the water operations.  Attached is a certification of an officer of the Company that the proceeds from the financing is for one or more of the purposes allowed by Chapter 80.08 RCW. Specifically, the funds will be used to obtain construction equipment to construct or repair utility plant to provide service to customers. 

Pursuant to RCW 80.08.040(2), the issuance is to CoBank in the principal sum of up to one hundred fifty-five thousand dollars.  The payback is for five years (sixty months) beginning in February of 2016.  The Company has the choice of a variable or fixed interest rate.  A copy of the Promissory Note and Single Advance Term Loan Supplement that sets out the terms of the choice of interest rate is attached.  

Pursuant to RCW 80.08.040(3), the transaction is in the public interest because it provides the Company with the funds to acquire construction equipment to construct or repair water pipes and mains for the benefit of the customers.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter.


Sincerely,



RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/ cs

cc:	Client (via e-mail)
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